
What your child should bring to school: 

 A PE kit in school at all times.  

 Swimming Kit on Tuesdays if your child’s class is swimming 

(This includes a swimming hat for all children) 

 School reading book and planner every day. 

 

Home Learning: 

Each week your child will be given a small amount of home learning 

to complete: 

 

Maths and English - set on Wednesday and  due  to be handed in 

on  the following Monday . 

A weekly spelling list will be given out on a Monday for a test on 

the following Monday . This test will be in a variety of  formats.  

 

We encourage you to read daily with your children, as this will 

help them in all areas of the curriculum. Please sign their planner 

every time they read with you and when they complete their book.  
 

Class Assemblies: 

You are warmly invited to your child’s class  assembly: 

Class 3K          9.10am      Thursday 10th May 

Class 3PW 9.10am      Thursday  24th May 

Refreshments will be available before each class assembly. 

 

Trips/Visitors  

‘Ancient Egyptian day’  on Monday 30th April  
Arts Week - Week beginning 21st May  

Sports day- Friday 29th June 
 

 

 
SUMMER TERM 2018 

Mrs Kitson, Mrs A. Walker & Miss Purdey 

Mrs Baxter, Mrs Campbell, Mrs Seymour and Mrs Warnock 



English:   

During the summer term we will be looking at   

narrative stories, persuasive writing and           

play-scripts.  

We will continue to develop the children’s  

understanding of spelling patterns, and work on 

accurate spelling of the Year 3/4 spelling list. We 

will also extend grammar and punctuation 

knowledge.  

 

Maths: 

Children will be continuing to develop their mental  

fluency in maths. We will explore further the four 

number operations,  addition, subtraction,   

multiplication and division.  We will also look at 

measurement, 2D and 3D shapes, fractions and 

time. 

 

Science: 

Our science topics this term are ‘Light’ and 

‘Plants’. Children will have the opportunity to  

investigate questions  through practical means, 

analyse results and draw conclusions. 
 

French: 

The children will be focusing on simple phrases and key 

vocabulary with a particular focus on their lifestyle. 

Computing: 

We will be looking at simulations and control programs and 

how to input commands (coding) to complete tasks using 

physical devices.  

 R.E: 

We will be learning about the five pillars of Islam and how 

these affect the every day life of Muslims. 

P.E.: 

The children will have P.E. on  Wednesday and swimming  

lessons at Leventhorpe: 

3K on Tuesday afternoons before half-term. 

3PW on Tuesday afternoons after half-term. 

We will also have the opportunity  to work with specialist 

sports coaches.   

Please ensure children have a PE kit in school  
every day. 
History 

This term we will be studying Ancient Egypt. Children will be 

researching aspects of everyday life in Ancient Egypt and 

will make comparisons to modern day living.  

 

‘History off the Page’ will be hosting an ‘Ancient Egyptian 

Day’  on Monday 30th April. 
 


